Geanna Baker and Jhenisa Barnett are loaded down with goodies for the Monday Prize Patrol.

Justin Hamm and Shawn Matthews count the profits from a Student Council concession stand.







Seventh graders Brandy Frie and Justin Hamm enjoy themselves at the Student Council Valentine's Dance.

Mrs. Cheryl Baker and Student Council President Jeffrey Watts get ready to kick off another Tuesday meeting.



Active Council Earns 'Outstanding' Award

The Wildcat Student Council was named Outstanding Student Council in Region 18 this year. This came as no surprise to the students on campus because of the active role the council took in making the school year a success. The council organized and sponsored many special events this year including a Christmas caroling hay ride, a Valentine's dance, a "prize patrol", that included weekly prizes donated by national companies and organizations, to reward good school attendance and making the honor roll, and *The Grrr-zette*, a weekly newsletter. The Student Council was also elected District 8 Parliamentarian and received awards for Outstanding S.M.I.L.E. and Safety committees. Officers attended a leadership weekend at Prude Ranch in February and traveled to Austin to the state convention in April. Elections for new officers were also held in April.



Members of the sophomore got into the Christmas spirit a Student Council-sponsored ride.



1994 Student Council, top to bottom: Jhenisa Barnett, Sheldon Claborn, David Bickle, Peter Lara, Daniel Gray, Theresa Jacquez, Geta Wilson, Jeffrey Watts, Tina Wilson, Jodi Carlton, Shannon Parham, Marcie Wilkinson, Shawn Matthews, Geanna Baker, and Justin Hamm.



President Jeffrey Watts skillfully led the 1994 council.